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I am writing to support SCR 3. I am a fourth generation Oregon potato farmer and 

think the potato is a great choice for the state vegetable. The potatoes we raise are 

shipped all over the US as well as some other countries. This will be a valuable 

marketing opportunity to help increase the value of Oregon's number one vegetable. 

The potato is a large part of our rural economies and its recognition as  our state 

vegetable would be appreciated.  

Scotty Fenters 


